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ENEL COLOMBIA informs that after 30 days of demonstrations, the community of 
Ubalá lifted the blockades that restricted access and free mobility to the El Guavio 
hydroelectric power plant. 

 

To resume normal operation of the plant and start preventive maintenance of the four 
major units that are unavailable today, totaling 1,000 MW, the Company has a team of 
more than 35 people who will work in shifts 24 hours a day to seek the gradual 
restoration of the generation units. 1,000 MW, the Company has a team of more than 
35 people, who will work in shifts 24 hours a day, to seek the gradual reestablishment 
of the generation units. 

 

The lifting of the blockade came about after a consultation meeting convened by the 
Ministry of the Interior with the participation of the community of the Guavio region, the 
Ministry of Mines and Energy, the governments of Cundinamarca and Boyacá, 
municipal mayors, Enel Colombia and some companies present in the territory. 

 

Enel Colombia will also voluntarily participate in a framework agreement with the 
Government of Cundinamarca and Grupo de Energía de Bogotá, through which it will 
contribute $2 billion pesos and yellow machinery for the improvement of roads in the 
territory, representing an additional $2 billion pesos. 
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